
Fri 12/13/2024 2:30 PM
Hello SU Families,
 
We hope all our students are enjoying their day off.  It has been a great day of learning for staff members!
 
Funwear Friday
Ms. Grimm’s class chose pajama day for next Friday 12/20.
 
Winter Break
This is the last week of school before winter break.  There will be no school 12/23-1/1.  School resumes January 2nd.
 
Lost and Found
Please check the lost and found this week for any missing items.  Any items not claimed by winter break will be donated.
 
Arrival Reminders
Please be sure to pull forward as far as you can when dropping off students in the morning rather than stopping in front of the main doors. The drop-off area goes all the way to the bike rack and staff members on duty can make sure students get to the right door once they are dropped off.  Stopping in front of the door makes the drop-off line much slower and can cause unsafe situations with parents trying to go around each other in the drop off area. With the cold weather, we have almost 400 students that are dropped off every day.  Following these procedures will keep our line moving efficiently and safely!
 
Attendance                                                          
Every Day Matters!!!
Our attendance rates are up a little this week compared to last week.  Our goal is 94%.  Ask your student what happens each day that we meet our 94% goal as a school!
This week’s attendance rates:
K-94%
1-94%
2-92%
3-92%
4-97%
5-92%
Congratulations to Ms. Meola’s 4th grade class!  They are our attendance leaders this week with 99% of students here all day every day this week!
 
Lunch Menu
Lunch | Dec 16 24 | South Union
 
Important Dates
12/23-1/1 Winter Break
1/2 School Resumes
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

